
Hello!   
*The Math End of Module 1 Assessment will be on Tuesday, Oct. 16. 
-I know the math homework has been challenging for some students.  Solving multi-step 
problems is a very difficult standard that is required of 4th graders.  We will continue to 
work on this skill all year.       
  
*Conferences this year will be on Oct. 25, Oct. 30, and Nov. 8.  Conferences will be held 
in the gym so you can meet with both teachers. 
Oct. 25 - Mr. Kalb’s Class 

              Students with last names A - J (4:00 - 5:40) 
              Students with last names K - Z (6:25 - 8:00) 
Oct. 30 - Mrs. Sepelak’s Class 

              Students with last name A - O (4:00 - 5:40) 
              Students with last name P - Z (6:25 - 8:00) 
Nov. 8 - Any parent that can’t make their previous night. 
  
*Thank you for all of the families that donated snack items to Project Hope! 
  
*Remember to check Infinite Campus for your child's grades.   
https://lgca.infinitecampus.org/campus/portal/riverside.jsp 

  
*Remember to check out the Riverside Local Schools website to learn about different 
events and activities going on in our district!!  
http://www.riversidelocalschools.com/Default.aspx  
  
*All 4th graders (and their families) get free access to hundreds of parks, lands, and 
waters for an entire year. Click for more information- https://www.everykidinapark.gov/ 
  
Upcoming events- 
Tonight - Fall Festival 6-8 pm  
Oct. 11 - No School - Teacher In-Service 

Oct. 12 - No School - Fall Break 

Oct. 15 – Skating Party 
Oct. 19 - End of 1st Quarter 
  
Next week- 
Monday- Day 6 

Tuesday- Day 1 

Wednesday- Day 2 

Thursday- Day 3 

Friday- Day 4 

  
If you have any questions or concerns please contact us. 
Have a great weekend! 
Adam Kalb & Stacy Sepelak 
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